Dear Residents and Family Members,
 
Assisted living residents, families, and staff need your voice today. Please click the links at the bottom of this message to contact your legislators to advocate for nurses to continue to be able to provide basic health services in assisted living in Massachusetts. If legislation is not passed by June 15, assisted living residents who have been receiving insulin injections, wound care, oxygen management, and eye drops and ointments from their nurses will likely need to find new providers for their care in these next 2 weeks.
 
The state allowed these services throughout the pandemic, which has helped many residents. However, when the State of Emergency ends, the allowance will end as well--unless action is taken soon. If you click the links below corresponding with your role as a resident or family member to contact your state senator and representative, you can send them emails immediately. You can also modify the message to tell your own story of how these services help residents. If you would like assistance in sending a letter to your representative, please reach out to us and we will be happy to help.
 
Thank you for your conscientious attention and follow-up to help advocate for resident services. If you have not yet taken action, please click on the resident or family member link below.
 
Below are links for residents and families.
Residents
Families
 
 
Thank you.
(Assisted living community)

